
From: karal@seasurf.net
To: swf.exhibits@state.or.us
Subject: Fair Pay Bill
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 12:01:27 PM

Dear Staff:    This is a request for the Senate Workforce Committee. Please consider
supporting the Fair Pay Bill, SB 752. Women across the nation are STILL woefully behind equal 
pay for their male counterparts in the work force. Getting paid less for the same job is no 
longer acceptable. Let’s level the wage gap!
Thank you for all your efforts.
Karen Beck
Warrenton, OR 97146
karal@seasurf.net
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